4, REVIEW OF BYLAWS PROCESS

Alan Bywater, Programme Manager, Strong Communities, provided the Committee with a verbal
update on the Review of Bylaws process.

The Committee resolved to:
1. Receive the report.

2. Confirm that the hearings for the Traffic and Parking Bylaw Review be rescheduled to the week
of 19 to 23 May 2008.

Report of the Regulatory and Planning Committee to the Council meeting of 24 April 2008


Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


